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Entergy Arkansas, LLC. (“EAL”), hereby notifies interested parties of schedule and scope updates for the 

2022 EAL Renewables RFP (“RFP”).  The RFP is expected to be issued in June of 2022.  In the RFP, EAL will 

be seeking to obtain approximately 1,000 megawatts of renewable resources through a combination of 

build-own-transfer (“B-O-T”) agreements, self-build alternatives, and power purchase agreements 

(“PPAs”).  The guaranteed substantial completion date for a B-O-T transaction and the guaranteed 

commercial operation date (developmental resources) or guaranteed delivery term commencement 

date (existing resources) for a PPA transaction would be no earlier than May 31, 2025, and no later than 

December 31, 2026.  EAL reserves the right to acquire out of the RFP more or less capacity than the 

above target.  A portion of resources procured through the RFP may be allocated to specific customer 

contracts and/or agreements. 

As new information becomes available, EAL will update potential bidders and other stakeholders 

through notices posted on the RFP website. 

Please monitor the RFP website for further information about the RFP. 

 


